
Technical Cup 2021-22 

 

Students’ Representative Council of Shri Ramdeobaba College of Engineering & 

Management organized the Technical Cup on 22
nd

 and 23
rd

 April, 2022. The branches 

participated in several rounds conducted under the Technical Cup. 

 

The rounds which were conducted are as follows:- 

1. Higher Order Thinking Test 

2. Smart Branch Hackathon 

3. TechHex 

 

Meetings with all the branch representatives were taken in order to explain them the rules of 

all the rounds. Also, fair distribution of teams as well as the sequence of the participants in 

the events was done through chit picking in their witness. Topics given to them were also 

distributed randomly through the same process before the rounds. 

 

1. Round 1: Higher Order Thinking Test (HOTT) 

HOTT was conducted in 3 sub-tests – Aptitude test, Technical Test 1 and Technical 

Test   2 on 22nd April. 60 minutes were given to each sub-test. 

2. Round 2: Smart Branch Hackathon (SBH) 

Topics for Smart Branch Hackathon were given to the participants 7 days prior to 

the competition date. Here they had to prepare a presentation that contained a 

complete solution of the Problem statement that was given to them. Participants 

were given 10 minutes for presentation and five minutes for a Q & A round with 

judges. 

3. Round 3: TechHex 

In this round, the branches had to compete with a branch of their choice (this was 

decided by chit-picking) by playing a quiz on the chosen topic (also decided by chit-



picking). The quiz was played on a 7x7 grid formed of hexagonal tiles. The team 

which successfully connected both of its ends with a continuous path formed by 

captured tiles wins the quiz. 

 

The winners of Technical Cup 2022 were:- 

1. Electronics and Communication 

2. Computer Science 

3. Information Technology  

 

All the participants from various branches participated with great ardor and passion. 

Technical Cup coordinators Mr. Bharat Loiya and Ms. Sadnyani Gomkar with the guidance of 

Mr. Parag Kasat (Overall Club Coordinator, SRC) and the support of the entire Students’ 

Representative Council could make this event happen. 

Successful conduction of the event was possible because of the support of Dean of Students-

Dr. Rashmi Shahu. 

 

 

 

Glimpses of the event: 



 


